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TOWARD THE ILO CENTENARY
A NEW CHANCE OF EMPLOYMENT FOR SYRIAN REFUGEES

(Presented by Michelle Leighton, Chief of the Labour Migration Branch for the

 International Labour Organization (ILO) at the thematic session on:
 International Normative Instruments on Labor Migration and Migrant Workers’ Rights that Promote Inclusion of a Migratory Perspective in National Employment and Social Protection Policies in order to, Inter alia, Prevent Xenophobia and Discrimination, held on February 7, 2019)
Presentation Included the Following Videos: 

  Toward the ILO Centenary
A New Chance of Employment for Syrian Refugees

Please click on the following links to access the videos: 
Toward the ILO Centenary: https://youtu.be/x2rt9KFSoYg
A New Chance of Employment for Syrian Refugees: https://youtu.be/XH2n8WlxIDM
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